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I would like to see the end of caged chickens and also chickens in barns and those 
who are 'free range' yet don't have any room to move. I find this is so cruel and 
heartless. Hens living in good, kind and humane conditions are not only happier and 
more content, but their eggs taste so much better. There is no stress for these 
birds as they are free to peck and move which is how ALL chickens should live. I 
would ask that these cruel living conditions are ruled out and that no hen suffers. 
 


